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LEGAL NOTICE 
 

CITY OF WOODLAND 
NOTICE OF APPLICATION 

 
Notice is hereby given that the City of Woodland will receive comments from interested individuals 
regarding the Meriwether Short Plat (SPL 21-001) and associated SEPA application (SEP-20-007). The 
proposal is to divide one lot (parcel #508890100) into two lots in the Low-Density Residential zoning 
district (LDR-6) near the ends of Scott Hill Road and Scott Avenue East in Woodland, WA. 
 
Questions and comments regarding the application should be directed to David Lukaczer, Associate 
Planner, at (360) 225-7299 or at lukaczerd@ci.woodland.wa.us. Interested persons may submit 
comments on the application by email, by mail to PO Box 9, Woodland WA 98674, or by delivery to the 
payment drop-box at 230 Davidson Avenue. Comments are due by June 28th, 2022, at 5 p.m. Copies of 
the decision will be made available upon request. 
 
Dated this 14th day of June, 2022. 
 

  David Lukaczer 

 
David Lukaczer 
Associate Planner 
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